Kelly Kenyon

From: Dinkel, Mike <Mike.Dinkel@anadarko.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 7:09 AM

To: Chris Canfield

Cc: rrudisill@co.weld.co.us; Tom Parko (tparko@co.weld.co.us); Schneider, Paul; Schwarz,
Paul; Chase, Charles; Hamlin, Phil; Mickelson, Erik; Kelly Kenyon; Justin Solomon; John
Cocroft

Subject: State Reportable Release Notification

All,

Yesterday afternoon, we had a State reportable release due to quantity while drilling on the location noted below. ~8
bbls of water-based drilling fluid was released though the fill line. The fluid was contained within the rig
substructure. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thomsen 1C-18HZ
NENE 7-2N-65W
05-123-40315

Thanks,

Mike Dinkel, REM, CSEM

Sr. HSE Representative

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
Office 720-929-6368

Cell 785-691-7788

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer




